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COVID-19 BUSINESS RESOURCES 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Today, the Department of Economic Development launched a COVID-19 

Business Resources page on ChooseManassas.org.  Our singular focus right 

now is helping our local businesses.  We will do our best to ensure this page 

is an up-to-date resource you can use for the COVID-19 pandemic, including 

information on webinars and individualized support. 
 

 

We also want to make sure you are aware that due to high demand, the 

Virginia Small Business Center has added a second webinar for the 

Economic Injury Disaster Loan application process.  If you were unable to 

attend the 2pm session because it was full, please try again at 5pm. 
 

 

Click here to attend the Webinar -  https://vccs.zoom.us/j/606202441? 

status=success  Meeting ID: 606 202 441 Phone: 646-558-8656 

https://vccs.zoom.us/j/606202441?status=success
https://vccs.zoom.us/j/606202441?status=success


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Department of Economic Development exists, in large degree, to 

support the businesses in our community.  We take that charge very 

seriously and will continue to share information we feel will be timely, 

pertinent and helpful to you.  This includes links to other agencies and 

resources that we will send out separately. 
 
 

 
We also encourage your feedback.  Please share ideas and information you 

have that would be helpful to our local businesses directly with us either on 

our FB page (ChooseManassas) or by email, at: 

psmall@manassasva.gov or nsmith@manassasva.gov 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

City of Manassas Economic Development Department 

9027 Center Street, Manassas, VA 20110 

Visit us online  or call 703-257-8881 
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